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South East Recycling Company Ltd 

Pembrokestown 

re: Withdrawal of an application for a review of a waste licence in respect of South East 
Recycling Company Ltd at Camgbawn, Pembrokestown, Wexford. 

1 February 2007 WO1 11-02 

Dear Mr. Mernagh 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 3 1 January 2007 of your correspondence in relation to a 
request for a refund of fees in respect of a withdrawn application for the review of a 
waste licence. 

The Agency will be in contact with you in due course in relation to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

C h i  CY&& 
Catherine O'Keeffe 
Programme Officer 
Office o f  Licensing & Guidance 


